
 

 

To our valued NZCPHCN members, 

 

On behalf of myself (Editor) and Celeste Gillmer (Publisher/NZCPHCN Chairperson) I wish to advise 

that due to the current situation with COVID-19, and the need for both of us as nurses to be present 

on the frontline, alongside you our members, we have made the decision to combine the Autumn 

and Winter Issues to bring you a bumper issue in July or August 2020. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience at this time of upheaval for all in New Zealand. 

Stay strong, look after yourselves, whanau, friends and colleagues. 

Regards  

 

Yvonne Little 

Nurse Practitioner 

Editor LOGIC, NZCPHCN 

https://www.nzno.org.nz/groups/colleges_sections/colleges/college_of_primary_health_care_nurses 
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